
From The Headteachers 

Summer has finally arrived and we are at last enjoying 

having warmer days at school.  The children will be able to 

avail a wide range of trips and activities to support their 

work in the classroom.  All of these trips are subsidised by 

the school and the continuation of the depends entirely 

on parental contributions to the cost.  Please check your 

Parentpay account regularly so that all outstanding  

balances are paid in full which enables the school to  

maintain its wide range of trips and visitors on offer to the 

children.  Children in Years 4, 5 & 6 are now looking  

forward to their week long residential trips in the coming 

weeks and we thank all staff who enable these to happen 

by giving up their time for the children.  Without their 

commitment and support these would not be able to take 

place. 

Newsletter Friday  

4th May 2018 

Issue No. 28 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

Sat 5th May 9.30am CC v Sunnyhill School at  
Rosendale Road Playing Fields 

Mon 7th 
May 

BANK HOLIDAY SCHOOL 
CLOSED 

Wed 9th May 9am Year 2 Parents SAT’s 
Meeting  

Thurs 10th 
May  

9.30am Whole School Mass—
Feast of Ascension 

Fri 11th May 9am Class 8 Assembly 

Year 2 Trip to Saatchi Gallery 

Parents’ Association Race Night 

Doors open at 6.45pm 

Visit our School Website www.corpuschristischool.co.uk for more pictures and information. Find us on twitter @ccbrixton 

   ANNOUNCEMENTS  

MERIT AWARDS FOR WEEK ENDING 27th April 2018 

Nursery AM Ezrael Lawrence 

Nursery PM Jayden Koomson 

Class 1 Juliana Amaya Vasconcelos 

Class 2 Ricardo Serrano Teixeira 

Class 3 Kendrah McLean 

Class 4 Maeve Oliver 

Class 5 Elijah Solomon 

Class 6 Abigail Futsum 

Class 7 Bertie Beeley 

Class 8 Orlaith Breen-Wilson 

Class 9 Kika Acevedo-Scott 

Class 10 Ethan Barron 

Class 11 Matthew Munoz Andino 

Class 12 Isabella Avery 

Class 13 Morag McCabe 

Class 14 Laura Martelli 

Race Night Friday 11th May 2018 

This will be the last big Parents’ Association family event for 

this summer term so we hope to see many of our family and 

friends on the evening.  The children really enjoy this fun 

event and there is still time to sponsor a horse and/or a race.  

Please remember to return your forms to the school office 

and you  fingers crossed you may be a winning owner next 

Friday.  Tickets for the event are now on sale, adults £1.00, 

children free. 

Cameras for Kids 

One of our parents is participating in a sponsored Fun Run on 

Saturday 19th May in Brockwell Park to raise funds for the 

school to purchase camera equipment to be used by the  

children during lessons.  The Parents’ Association have 

pledged £750 towards the fund.  Please see details emailed 

with this week’s newsletter on how you too can participate 

and support this event. 

Ascension Thursday 

On Thursday the children will attending Mass at Corpus Christi 

Church for Ascension Day.   

This week 13 Patient  

Ambassadors visited King’s  

College Hospital and gave their 

ideas on how to improve their 

services in the children's wards.  

They enjoyed a wonderful trip and 

had the chance to visit the new 

helipad! 

Breakfast & After School Care Club 

Breakfast & After School Club are  

extremely popular.  We are unable to  

accept additional children.  We request 

that parents make alternative  

arrangements if an emergency arises. 

If you have any concerns regarding the welfare and safety of any child at Corpus Christi School please do not hesitate to contact one of our Safe-

guarding Officers.  Any issue will be dealt with in the strictest confidence.   

Mrs J Connery, Mr R Coyle, Mrs K Smart, Mrs S Cole or Ms S Ruiz 
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Class   % 

Class        5 100 

Class      6 100 

Class      10 100 

Class      3 99.7 

Class      8 99.7 

Class      12 99.7 

Class      13 99.6 

Class      14 99.0 

Class      9 98.8 

Class       7 98.7 

Class      1 98.6 

Class      3 98.3 

Class      N 98.1 

Class      4 97.7 

Class   11 97.0 

General Reminders Parents’ Association 

Dates for your Diary 

Race Night  

Friday 11th May 2018 

 

 

 

Come and enjoy an evening at the 

races! 

Tickets now on sale from the 

school office, adults £1.00,  

children free! 

Food & drink available. 

A great, fun night for all the family. 

Helpers will be needed.  Please log on 

to the Parents’  

Association Community.  You can join 

by following the link below https://

app.ptasocial.com/register/

corpuschristibrixton  

If you have already registered please 

follow this link  

https://app.ptasocial.com/auth/login 

https://

www.corpuschristischool.co.uk/

parents/parents-association  

 or email Rachel: 

roakleywhite@gmail.com 

Cake Sale  

1.30pm Friday 25th 

May  

 

Next Meeting 

Friday 8th June at 9am 

 

Congratulations to Classes 5, 6 & 10 

on their 100% attendance.  

Friday Night is Lice Night 

Please do check regularly to keep those nits at 

bay!  The school nurse has advised parents to use 

this link for advice on the identification and  

treatment of head lice. It is the parent’s  

responsibility to check their child's hair regularly 

and deal with incidences immediately.  

https://www.nhs.uk/video/Pages/how-do-i-
check-for-headlice-and-treat-headlice.aspx 

School Dinners—Summer Term 

1st Half term £59.45 

2nd Half Term £71.75 

Full Term £131.20 

Experienced, part-time bookkeeper 

required.  

A friendly, local SME design  

engineering company. The ideal  

candidate will have experience of 

bookkeeping, management accounts 

and payroll as well as experience In 

the use of financial systems such as 

Sage / Xero.  

If you are interested please email  

recruitment@meia.co.uk  Builder needed 

We are seeking a reliable builder to 
quote for works in the church  
garden.  Please contact Daisy Garnett 
(dgarnett@me.com)  
or Victoria Clasen 
(victoriaclasen@icloud.com) 

Holy Communion Masses 

Sunday 3rd June 11.30am  

SS Philip & James Church, Herne Hill. 

*** 

Saturday 2nd June 4pm  

Sunday 3rd & 10th June 4pm 

Corpus Christi Church, Brixton Hill. 

Dulwich Netball Club 

New netball club starting for girls in  

years 5,6 & 7 

Elm Green School, Elmcourt Road SE27 9BZ 

Wednesdays 6pm—7pm 

£60 for 10 sessions. 

More information: Lucy 07843 261052 or 

Nina 07771 873929 

info@dulwichnetball.com 
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